Good Morning All
 
I would like to bring your attention to a game which some of the young children are playing online. It’s on Roblox and called “The hated child”, briefly it’s a game where the children send mean and nasty messages to another.
 
I have attached a website for parents and carers.
Gaming: what parents and carers need to know (thinkuknow.co.uk)
 
I hope you all have a lovely Christmas and New Year.
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